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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 808 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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To 
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Measure Description: 
Directs Oregon Health Authority and specified professional regulatory boards to require licensees regulated by 
authority or board to complete continuing education related to suicide risk assessment, treatment and 
management and to report completion of continuing education to authority or board. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Licensed Professional Counselors and Therapists (BLPCT), Board of Licensed Social Workers (BLSW), 
Health-Related Licensing Boards (HRLB), Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners (OBCE), Oregon Board of 
Dentistry (OBD), Oregon Board of Naturopathic Medicine (OBNM), Oregon Board of Psychology, Oregon Health 
Authority (OHA), Oregon State Board of Nursing (OSBN), Physical Therapist Licensing Board, Teacher Standards 
and Practices Commission (TSPC) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact greater than 
minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect the agency.   
 


